Dear Students, Parents / Carers,

Welcome to Book Worm for term 3. This term is always exciting in the library as we celebrate Book Week. This year the theme is Book.an.Adventure; In week 6 the whole school will read together in an event known as Rug.Reading. Classes buddy up and students are invited to read to each and listen to stories. Students are asked to bring to school a rug and a soft toy for this event. More details with the date closer to the time.



## Thank you to the Vit Family

Recently Keisha Reay, Skylah Vit's mum, entered a competition with Rabobank's Rabo Community Fund to win books for our library. The competition involved writing, in 25 words or less, about where children's food and fibre comes from. Keisha wrote about how Atherton is a rural farming town and how children are always inquisitive about learning. Our school was one of 72 educational institutions across Australia to win a collection of 14 Australian-made "George the Farmer" picture storybooks. Skylah, Jackson and Keisha were excited to unwrap the books and present them to the library on Monday.

Thank you, Keisha, for taking the time to enter the competition and for thinking of our school library. These books will be available for loan soon, but Skylah and Jackson were promised they could borrow and read them first!







**Book Club Issue 5**: Book Club brochures have been handed out and are due back by Friday 25<sup>th</sup> July. If placing an order, you are welcome to pay online through LOOP and if paying cash, please ensure the money is in a well-sealed envelope and marked as Book Club. Thank you for your continued support of this fundraising event for our library.

Premier's Reading Challenge (PRC): In May all students were invited to participate in this year's PRC and were given a reading log to record their reading. All classes are incorporating this challenge into their home reading expectations. Students from Prep to Year 4 are required to read 20 books and year 5 and 6 students are to read 15 books. Book titles are simply written on the reading log. Once the reading log is completed, it is handed to your class teacher or to the library. The PRC finishes on Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> August. Students who participate will receive a signed certificate from the Premier in term 4.



Keep reading – Still a month to go. PRC finishes on Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> August.

See you soon and happy reading.

Yours in books,

Tricia Lee

Grow.your.child"s.love.of.reading.-.We.are.here.to.support.your.child"s.reading.journey\*